
Kenya Trade Network Agency (KenTrade) 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 
 
 

 

 

POSTPONEMENT OF SUPPLIERS SENSITIZATION ON ACCESS 

TO GOVERNMENT PROCUREMENT OPPORTUNITIES.  

We wish to advise the public of the postponement of the supplier sensitization forum 

that had been scheduled for tomorrow Thursday March 30, 2023 to Wednesday April 

5, 2023 from 8:30 a.m to 12:30 p.m.  

 

The venue remains the Kenyatta International Convention Centre (KICC) Lenana 

Room. 

We look forward to hosting you. 

For more information, you may get in touch with us through the channels below: - 

 

 
Ag. Chief Executive Officer 

Kenya Trade Network Agency 
P.O. Box 36943 – 00200 

Nairobi. 
Tel:+254 20 2795000 

Email: info@kentrade.go.ke 
procurement@kentrade.go.ke 
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